
Forest Home Improvement Association
Open Officers Meeting  (a brief meeting held before the TCP meeting)
July 22, 2009
5:30PM, Forest Home Chapel

Attendees:  Michael Bend, Drew Noden, Jim Haldeman.

1. May 27 minutes approved.

2. Payment to Bruce Brittain for expenses related to TCP. It was approved to pay 
$500 this year.  Note that Abe is leaving the country for one year.  Michael 
volunteered to take over as signatore authority during this time.

3. Fall Block Party:  It was agreed to contribute $100 towards this event.

4. Phase I TC meeting with Town Design Consultant:  Issues raised included the 
Pleasant Grove bike way going up and walking down on the creek side.  Walking 
on the 300 block of Forest Home Drive was also raised.  It was pointed out that 
edge treatment proposals were needed.

5. No other business, meeting adjourned at 6:00 pm.


